

Evaluation Systems Pearson

P.O. Box 226 Amherst, MA 01004 Telephone: (413) 256-0444

Fax: (413) 256-8221

May 2008

Dr. Nada Saab

Dear Dr. Saab:

On behalf of the Michigan Department of Education (MDE) and the Evaluation Systems group of Pearson, I would like to thank you for your participation on the Arabic (Modern Standard) Content Advisory Committee at the April / May 2008 Michigan Test for Teacher Certification (MTTC) Item Review Conference. The MDE and Evaluation Systems staff sincerely appreciate the dedication and enthusiasm that you brought to the meeting.

Currently, Evaluation Systems staff is in the process of using your committee's recommendations to finalize the Arabic (Modern Standard) test materials.

We also would appreciate your help in identifying Michigan educators to assist the Evaluation Systems group of Pearson at future development conferences. Please complete the enclosed nomination form with information for prospective participants to serve as members of the Bias Review Committee or one of the Content Advisory Committee listed on the form.

Again, thank you for your valuable contribution to the review process.

Sincerely,

Deanna Moore

Test Development Associate, Evaluation Systems

Pearson

cc: Dr. Steven Stegink, MDE

Enc.